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From: Sharon M Jacoby <sharoné4jacoby@gmail.com> (PH) "
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 10:37 AM ITEM - 2
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John : -
Subject: “File Numbers: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036= File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of
Toronto"
Importance: High

To Whom it may concern

I am writing to discuss the concerns I have with the pending project and to force the issues to deny the permits
from allowing the change in the zoning.

First the traffic factor is a huge concern;

As I am sure you are aware there is no outlet from Highway 7 north until Rutherford to divide the traffic flow
from the East toward Yonge Street.

As aresult of this grid the natural traffic flow would send traffic to the West into Thornhill Woods residential
community and congest Bathurst Street both North and South.

As it is there is too much traffic congesting on a regular basis throughout the day.

Second, currently there are no high rise building developments in the landscape north of Highway 7. The closest
high rise building is Centre and Bathurst a highly developed commercial area.

Our community was not designed to commercial and high-rise and changing the landscape would effect not
only the residential community safety but also the ecological landscape from an environment perspective.

Please reconsider the proposal for the good of the neighbourhood.
Sharon M Jacoby

SharonMJacoby(@Gmail.com
416 524-6904




